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May 14, 2008
Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2700
Toronto ON 
M4P 1E4

Re:
Staff Discussion Paper on Electricity Distributors: Customer Service, Rate Classification and Non-payment Risk 

Board File No: EB-2007-0722 
On April 18,2008 we filed our submission with respect to the above discussion paper, but have since been advised by Board Staff that certain document references contained in our submission did not correspond correctly to the attachments that were submitted.

We are submitting herewith a revised document , that provides the corrected references to the attachments that were included with our original submission.

For the Boards assistance, we have underlined in red, the corrections that have been made to our original submission.
If you require any further information, please contact me directly.
Sincerely,

Dave Williamson
Director Finance and Regulatory Affairs

London Hydro Inc.
Bus. (519) 661-5800 ext. 5745
Fax (519) 661-2596

williamd@londonhydro.com
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